
Subject: FW: Boil Water Advisory Update
Date: Sun, 13 Nov 2005 17:26:51 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Passed on to you - courtesy, Ernie Crist 

________________________________

From: Robert Huffman 
Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2005 3:10 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Cc: James Ridge; Jozsef Dioszeghy
Subject: Boil Water Advisory Update

Mayor Harris and Council:
 
We have now received the results of a sample taken yesterday (Saturday)
from the affected area and it is safe.  However, we need 3 consecutive
days of clean samples with a minimum of 24 hours after each sample is
taken for the lab to complete the test, so the projection is that
sometime on Tuesday we will be able to lift the advisory.
 
Between myself and Vancouver Coastal Health we have spoken with CTV,
Global and CKNW and have tried to ensure that they are broadcasting the
correct information as far as the specific area affected, as it seems
that one of the news outlets may have described a more general area that
created some confusion.  In addition, the GVRD have issued an
information release.
 
I will update you again tomorrow or if there are any new developments.
 
Yours truly,
Bob Huffman

winmail.dat
Name: winmail.dat
Type: application/ms-tnef

Encoding: base64

1 of 1 11/13/05 5:41 PM

FW: Boil Water Advisory Update


